Dear Mr. Maver.

The family of Dorothy Thomas would like to thank you and your employees for the wonderful care my mother received while at home.

The aids were attentive, compassionate and made the family feel at ease that mom was in such good hands. Their services were greatly needed and their professionalism was beyond reproach.

We especially would like you to know that Clara Hyder was more than an aid to mom. She enjoyed her company and thought she was a wonderful person. Clara's patience and understanding with both mom and the family helped us all during this difficult time.

I would highly recommend your services to other families in similar situations. Also, thank you for your prompt scheduling on such short notice.

Please send my office literature on your services so that we may refer our cancer patients to you. The address is: American Cancer Society 102 Cherry St. Chardon, Ohio 44024

Thank you,

Debbie Durey